
From: mmanett 
Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2021 11:13 AM 
Subject: Item J.1 Committee of the Whole Meeting, February 11, 2021 
 
I am writing to indicate my support on behalf of North Elgin Centre Inc. (NEC) for the Motion, Item J.1 
on the Committee of the Whole Agenda for February 11, 2021, being put forward to York Region 
Committee of the Whole and Council by Regional Councillor Joe DiPaola.  This support is further to my 
earlier Deputation to the Committee of the Whole at its meeting of January 14, 2021 (Item D.6) and 
associated correspondence (letter of January 13, 2021) as well as my correspondence of January 25, 
2021 (Agenda Item F.5).  Following that Council Meeting, and the related the discussion that took place 
at the Council Meeting regarding my submission and the response to it by Chief Planner, Paul Freeman 
(Agenda item F.6), I wrote directly to Chief Planner Freeman, in an email dated February 8, 2021 with a 
detailed response to Item F.6 and the Council discussion.  My purpose in writing to Mr. Freeman was to 
clarify and respond to statements contained in his F.6 response to Council in advance of this February 
11th Committee of Whole Meeting and the J.1 Motion proposed by Regional Councillor DiPaola. 
 
Depending on the outcome of the Committee of the Whole meeting with respect to the subject Motion, 
and any report or input from Mr. Freeman, I may provide additional input when the matter is dealt with 
at a subsequent Regional Council Meeting through further correspondence or a request for 
Deputation.   
 
My York Region Deputation Request on this particular matter will follow under separate cover indicating 
a Written Deputation Type for this COW meeting. Thank you. 
 
Regards, 
 
Michael Manett 
 
 
MPLAN Inc. 
23 Foxwood Road 
Thornhill, ON  L4J 9C4 
(905) 889-1564 
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